
13th February 2025 

Deputy Barry Ward TD 

Dáil Éireann 

Leinster House 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

RE: PQ 3923/25 

Re: Staff hires at St. Michael’s Hospital in the last three years 

Dear Deputy Ward, 

I am writing in response to PQ 3923/25 regarding the number of staff hires at St. Michael’s 

Hospital in the last three years. Please note that the below information comprises 

replacement and new posts.  

STARTERS PER DEPT. (JAN 2022 - DEC 2024) 

Department 2022 2023 2024 

Nursing 38 51 32 

Medical / Dental 62 73 77 

Health and Social Care Professionals 11 13 10 

Management / Administration 11 15 4 

General Support Staff 8 6 4 

Patient and Client Care 2 8 - 

Should you require any further assistance or additional information, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

Sharon Ryan 

Chief Executive Officer St. Michael's Hospital 


